Pleasant Hill School District

Sixth Grade Newsletter
Week of 01/5-01/8

HEADLINE NEWS!!!

01/18 Martin Luther King Obs. No School

Missing Assignment Reports

Missing Assignment Reports are passed out
every Wednesday. All students need to get a parent
signature on grade reports and return to their
homeroom teacher. Study Hall during lunch is
available when student requests a specific day to
meet with the teacher.

Mathematics

‘Website: TheRobertsExperience.blogspot.com
Contact: jroberts@pleasanthill.k12.or.us  (541) 736-0467

HOMEWORK FOR THE WEEK
Module 1

Mon: L17 Tue: L18 Wed: L19

Thur: No Homework Fri:No Homework

This Week

This week students will be taking a test of Module 3!
Which signifies that we are halfway through our curriculum.

Students will need to know and be able to explain
relationships within a coordinate plane. They will need to be
able to plot points and describe their locations. They’ll need
to be able to explain absolute value as a distance from zero
and record values for real life scenarios such as having a debt
a 200 has a value of -200.

Language Arts/Writing

Collection 2: Animal Intelligence
Read The Mixer, pgs. 73-88, Due 01/06
Analyze the Text, pg. 90, Due 01/08

Mr. Roberts & Ms. Raade: Introduction to Learn2earn.
SSR (Reading Sustained Silent Reading Book) Each student
must be consistently reading a chapter book, which must
be brought to class each day that will be used for logging
reading minutes in class, along with required
comprehension responses.

As @ class, we have set a weekly goal that each student will
read an average sf 150 minutes per week sutside of the schesl
day. Students will lag their reading minutes in LearnDearn.

OBOB wil meet this Wednesday, during
Lunch/Recess, in Mrs. Kay's room
Contact: rkay@pleasanthill.k12.or.us
(541)736-0423https://classroom.google.co

Social Studies / Science

BIG IDEAS: This week I will be introducing the
Science Fair. I will be passing out the Science Fair
timeline and requirements. This information will also
be posted on my classroom blog.

On the 6th grade PHES school supply list students
were suppose to bring in a black, poly-vi, 3 prong
folder for the Science Fair. Students who do not
bring in a black folder will make one out of black
construction paper. (This is how students have done
it for the past several years.)

HOMEWORK:

*Correct Science Test for additional 3 points using
Science Notebook- Due Weds. 1/6

CLASSROOM BLOG: raade.edublogs.org
Please subscribe to my classroom blog for the most up to date
homeroom and social studies/science information.

CONTACT: sraade@pleasanthill.k12.or.us (541) 736-0429
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